
NEW CSA FELLOWSHIP AT 
THE CLARK ART INSTITUTE

Continuing with its efforts to promote advanced study

and public awareness in the United States of Spanish art

and visual culture, the Center for Spain in America (CSA)

is pleased to announce the creation of a fellowship at the

Clark Art Institute in Williamstown, Massachusetts. 

Sponsored by the CSA, this fellowship is intended to

support the study of all aspects of Spanish art from the

early medieval period to the beginning of the twentieth

century, as well as the worldwide impact of Spanish art

and artists.

Application deadline: 15 October 2017

Please visit:

www.ceeh.es/en/activity/new-csa-fellowship-at-the-clark-

art-institute/
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